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Cermak, Susan

From: Bauer, Carol

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2014 9:14 AM

To: MaryAnn Basso

Cc: Ware, William; Foltyniewicz, Reid; Goldsmith, Carl; Cermak, Susan; Lew, Matthew;
Niehaus, Scott

Subject: RE: South Elizabeth Street. Lombard

Ms. Basso:

Trustee Ware has asked that | respond to your e-mail with regard to the concerns you
have raised. | am forwarding this request to our Public Works Department for inclusion
on a Transportation and Safety Committee agenda for review, as well as Trustee
Foltyniewicz, Chairperson of the T&S Committee. The T&S Committee meets on the
second Monday of each month at 7:00 pm at the Village Hall. You will be notified
when this item will be discussed at the meeting so you will be able to attend.

We thank you for taking the time to contact the Village with your concern.

Carol Bauer

Executive Coordinator
Village of Lombard

255 E. Wilson Ave.
Lombard, IL 60148
(630) 620-5712 (Office)
(630) 620-8222 (FAX)
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2014 Blood Drive Dates
January 15, April 9,

July 9, September 10 and
November 10

Donate Blood - It Saves Lives

From: MaryAnn Basso [mailto:maryann.basso@yahoo.com}
Sent: Sunday, February 23, 2014 9:25 AM

To: Ware, William
Subject: South Elizabeth Street. Lombard

Dear Trustee Ware,

1 am a resident on South Elizabeth Street in Lombard and I believe I am in your district.

The purpose of my email is to ask about a parking issue on my street. I am not sure if you are the correct
person to be addressing this email to.
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South Elizabeth street and Madison is a very busy street used to get to St. Charles. The issue is that cars
are parked on both sides of the street and we can barely drive down our street with cars parked on both
sides. Plus getting our of our driveway is always a challenge with the traffic and the cars blocking our
view,

I was hoping for a parking ban on one side of the street....I know this is just one persons request but I
wanted to see if anyone else has complained about this issue or how I can go about getting this issue
resolved.

Thank you in advance for your time.

MaryAnn Basso
556 S. Elizabeth Street



